
 
From: Carol-Ann Flanagan [mailto:carolannf@burnabyhomeless.org]  
Sent: February-04-19 1:08 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: To Monica MacDonald City Grants 
 
Good Afternoon Monica MacDonald, 
 
I was given your name by Kimberly Bui from your office last week.  We at the Society to End 
Homelessness in Burnaby and the Task Force on Homelessness in Burnaby are asking for a 
$1000. grant for your printing department.   
 
This printing grant will be used to replace our  3 X 20 Banner (while Sheryl Pordan was away, 
our banner was thrown away after the Homeless Action Week)  as well as collateral posters and 
flyers for our Outreach Resource Centre and other outreach events throughout the year. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  I look forward to hearing from you.  I maybe 
reached directly on my cell at  
 
Best Regards 
 
Carol-Ann 
 
Carol-Ann Flanagan  
Coordinator 
Burnaby Task Force on Homelessness 
carolannf@burnabyhomeless.org 
(604) 200-0712 
  
Website | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram 
 
The Task Force and Society acknowledge that our work is provided within the ancestral, traditional and 
unceded territory of the Coast Salish nations. 
  

  
If you wish to unsubscribe to these emails, please reply to this email address and type unsubscribe in the subject line. 
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